
Super Bowl Sunday February 2nd 

We will be watching the Super Bowl this year in the from community 

area. The Seattle Seahawks will take on the Denver Broncos in East 

Rutherford, New Jersey at the MetLife Stadium at 5:30 p.m. Please 

come to root on your team or just sit and visit with others. Snacks 

and drinks will be provided.  

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third 

Tuesday of each month. This month the meeting will be held on 

February 18th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity 

to ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday 

morning at 10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass is held the 

first Thursday of each month. For February, Mass will be on February 

6th at 10:00 a.m. in the front community area.  

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in 

February to draw for lab work. If you need to be seen, please see 

Shannon in advance. We hope that everyone is benefitting from this 

service.  

Blood Pressure Screening February 10th 

VNA Tip will be at The Village at 2:00 p.m. on February 13th for 

their monthly blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to 

join us in the dining room to get your blood pressure checked and 

recorded for you.  
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 Margaret (Peg) 

Barkley, CEO 

 Regina Byots, 

COO 

 Shannon Dixon, 

Manager 

 Kelsey DeFevers, 

Assistant Manger 

 Linda Grider, 

Kitchen Manager 
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JUST TALK 
Valentine’s Day February 14th 

We will be having a Valentine’s Day lunch on February 14th. If 

you would like to have a guest for this meal, please RSVP to the 

front desk no later than February 10th. Happy Valentine’s Day to 

all of our residents and their families! 

Movie Night February 21st 

The Village will be having our monthly “Movie Night” in the 

front community area on February 21st at 6:00 p.m. Please join 

us for a movie, popcorn, and soda. If you have any suggestions on 

a movie to watch this night, please see Kelsey in advance. The 

movie for this night will be announced at a later date.  

Reminders 

*Rent is due by the 8th of the month, or there is a $50.00 late fee. 

*24 hour notice for guests at meal times. 

*24 hour notice for ALL transportation. 

*Policy and Procedure Handbook is located at the front desk.  

Breakfast at Carlinville Plaza Café February 26th 

In February, we will be going to Carlinville Plaza Café on 

February 26th at 7:00 a.m. Anyone that would like to join us for 

breakfast that morning will need to sign up at the front desk no 

later than Monday, February 24th. Each resident will be 

responsible for the cost of their meal.  

Facebook Page and E-Mail System 

The Village at Morse Farm would like to remind everyone to 

“like” our facebook page. We hope that everyone is enjoying our 

new page, as we are enjoying keeping everyone updated on the 

things that are happening around The Village. Please remember 

that our newsletter is also available via e-mail. All you need to do 

is e-mail Kelsey at kelsey@villageatmorsefarm.com and she will 

get you on the list! 

V I L L A G E  N E I G H B O R S  

The Village at Morse 

Farm 

“Where neighbors become 

friends & friends become  

family” 


